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From:  City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com=

Subject: Sound Level Variance Application Merge Twin Cities

An application for a sound level varniance has been received from Marketa Smith and Sydney Rheeder, for Shine In The
World Ministries, for a Merge Twin Cities event on Wednesday June 4, and Thursday June 5, 2025 from 7:00am-7:00pm.
Friday June 6, and Saturday June 7_ 2023 from 7:00am-9:30pm, and Sunday June 8, 2025 from 7:00am-7:00pm_ with a
pre-event sound check on June 6, 2025 at 8:00am. This event will take place at 75 Rev Dr Martin Luther King Jr Blvd -
Minnesota State Capitol Grounds. Further details on this event will be forthcoming.
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